

To: G2 Parents
From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal
Date: 14th September 2018

Make-up Date for G2 Parents Meeting

Typhoon “Mangkhut” is expected to edge closer to Hong Kong this weekend and worsen the weather conditions. If the Education Bureau announces the suspension of all primary schools on Monday (17th September 2018), the G2 Parents Meeting will be postponed to 21st September 2018 (Friday) at the same time and venue.

二年級家長會之後備日期

有鑑於颱風「山竹」有機會於本週末至下週初影響本港，若下週一（九月十七日）教育局宣佈全港小學停課，原定於當晚舉行之二年級家長會將延期至九月二十一日（星期五）相同時間及地點舉行，敬請留意。

以上通告
二年級家長

校長
衛燕華博士

二〇一八年九月十四日